From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 October 2023 13:25

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0707 FS-Case-553927811

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0707

Address of Development: 1 Lower Lane Longridge PR3 3SL

Comments: DMD Design is an asset to our small town, it is a lovely ambience with beautiful goods & the added
bonus of being able to have a glass of wine while you are there. I really do not see why anybody would complain
about a place that is only open until 8pm & 5pm on a Sunday. The shop is diverse, quirky & welcoming. The fact it
has been closed dowtho do not represent the ethos of Longridge is a travesty. DMD is an asset &
needs to be reopened



